
Please come join us for the presentation of 

 

Presented by: 

Police Officer John Groshans 

 

Wednesday November 15
th

 at 7:00pm 

Seneca Middle School 

850 Main Street 

Holbrook, NY 11741  

This informative presentation was developed to address ongoing issues in the 

community impacting our youth.  Police Officer John Groshans, a certified 

school resource officer, will be providing and in depth presentation on 

Internet Safety for parents / adults only.  Please come join us, presentation 

will begin promptly, refreshments will be served.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Seneca pta. 

  

 


